
URBAN PLANNING COMMITTEE REPORT
North Saskatchewan River Heritage Designation Initiative - Update

Recommendation of the Committee

That the Mayor, on behalf of City Council and in partnership with Smoky Lake County, write a
letter to both the Minister of Alberta Environment and Protected Areas, and the Minister of
Environment and Climate Change of Canada, supporting the designation of the North
Saskatchewan River (Alberta) as a Heritage River under the Canadian Heritage Rivers System.

History

● At the August 29/30, 2023, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the August 29, 2023,
Urban Planning and Economy report UPE01575 was considered.

● The Committee heard from L. Duncan, North Saskatchewan River Valley Conservation
Society; D. Ridley, Edmonton Heritage Council; K. Kerr, Canadian Parks and Wilderness
Society, Northern Alberta; and S. Millar, North Saskatchewan Watershed Alliance.
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